
 
 
 
7.9.20 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The whole of our staff team have all been in today, talking through the risk assessment and our plans 
for tomorrow and the rest of the term. I am really happy to tell you that we feel very confident that we 
have got everything that we need to in place and that we are more than ready for your children. We are 
all very excited to have them all back with us.  
 
We have made one change – and it is to the P.E. kits that caused so much confusion last week!  We have 
decided that we would like ALL children to come to school in their P.E. / Forest School kit on the days 
that they have P.E. / Forest School. Please make sure that it is their full P.E. kit (joggers and a hoodie) as 
they will be in it all day and we don’t want them to get cold. Please could they just bring in a pair of 
shoes and socks to change into if it is wet as a day of having wet feet is not pleasant. Your teacher will 
let you know when the P.E./Forest School sessions will be.  
 
Speaking of getting cold, the school will be so well ventilated with classroom windows and doors being 
kept open to reduce the risk of spreading germs, that it may be colder than usual. Please bear this in 
mind when sending your child in to school. It does not matter if the extra layers are not school uniform.  
 
Finally, the government have changed their advice regarding face coverings. Although, the guidance still 
says that face coverings should not be worn by primary aged children in school. Please find below a 
poster showing how a face covering should be put on and taken off. If you send your child to school 
with a face covering then they will need to take it off when they get into the school building and place it 
into a plastic bag and put it into their pocket/bag. They should be provided with a clean face covering 
for the journey home.  
 
Until tomorrow,  

 
 
 
 

Tina Clarke 
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